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April 16th, 2020. 
 
MEMO: LRRCN Membership & Staff  
  
RE: DEM on days off April 16th and 17th   
 
Our Director of Emergency Management, Dwayne Laboucan, will not be working 
April 16th and April 17th, 2020. Please direct your calls to the Call Center at the JDP 
Nation Office at 780-759-3912 from 8am to 8pm.  
 
Your questions will be forwarded to Roberta Alook (Deputy DEM) and Elizabeth Alix 
Mcgregor (Health Deputy DEM). 
 
Just a reminder, the Emergency Command Center is now running out of the Nation 
Office in JDP. 
 
Please Share.  
 
Thank you,  
 
Elizabeth Alix Mcgregor HDDEM 
On Behalf of the Emergency Management Team 
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